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Subject: Closing the Central Library during Weekends until 31st March 2020 
 
 
The Central Library will remain closed on Weekends (Sat-Sun) until 31st March 2020, i.e. 21-22 and 28-
29 March 2020. 
 
However, the Central Library will continue to open from 9.30am to 5pm till further orders. The Entry 
to the Central Library will continue to be restricted to the currently enrolled Students and 
Faculty/Staff of the Institute only.  
 
The Alumnus/Visitors are not allowed to use the Central Library services during this period. 
 
This has the approval of the Competent Authority. 
 

       

 
           (Dr. Nabi Hasan) 

Librarian & Head 
 


